
COGS WELCOME BACK BBQ & OPEN HOUSE 

FRIDAY AUGUST 29th AT 4:00PM IN THE COGS OFFICE AT OLD BRICK

Please join us immediately following our general membership meeting as we unveil the completely 
renovated COGS office!  Mingle with graduate students from all over the University of  Iowa and join 
us in discussion about current events impacting the university and graduate students in particular.  
Food and adult beverages will be provided.  Come celebrate our beautiful new office and share in the 
excitement of  an important bargaining year!


